

BULLDOG BRIEFS

Edgar Middle School Newsletter
October 23, 2023



Suzy Azevedo, Principal

Neyda Evans, Assistant Principal

Halloween

- Students who would like to dress up for Halloween may come in costume on Tuesday, October 31st.
- In order to assure it is safe and fun for all, the following rules apply:
 - Costumes must conform to the district dress code.
 - Costumes may not be demeaning to any ethnic group, race, religion, nationality, disabilities, gender, sexual orientation, or individual (staff or student) at the school.
 - Costumes may not cause a disruption or distraction to the school program, i.e. no revealing costumes, no inflatable costumes.
 - No weapons, toy weapons, or props replicating weapons are to be brought to school.
 - No props.
 - No costumes are allowed that would completely hide the identity of the student, i.e. gorilla suit.
 - o Costumes must not impair a student's vision or movement.
 - o Costumes may not show obscene materials, threats, or prohibited substances.
 - No masks are permitted except for cloth face coverings for COVID-19.
 - o If you are not sure, don't wear it! If you have questions, please reach out to Mrs. Evans or I.





Dropped Off Items

- Please remind your students that items that are dropped off at the school will be placed on the white card across from the main office.
- It is the student's responsibility to come get their belongings.
- The only exception is if money is dropped off. That will be held in the man office.
- Any lunch or water bottles that are delivered are put in the cafeteria for the students to retrieve.

Governor Educator of the Year

- We are happy to announce that the application for the 2023-2024 Governor's Teacher of the Year Program is open!
- We would love to recognize the amazing teachers and education services professionals we have.
- For more information, click here.









FOLLOW OUR NEW PAGE AND STAY
UP TO DATE ON ALL THINGS EMS

YOU CAN ALSO NOW FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM!

Instagram: edgarmpto
Facebook: Metuchen Edgar Pto

link to page is in the comments

YOU CAN ALWAYS EMAIL US AT

edgarmiddleschoolpto@gmail.com









EARLY BIRD DISCOUNT ENDS SOON!

Join the action and make this basketball season unforgettable! Be a part of our community where every young athlete finds a place to shine.



Developmental Experience - Practice/Games Early Bird Price \$165 - Practices Start December 2023

Ideal for those stepping up their game. Take advantage of our early bird discount for a season filled with skill, fun, and minimal travel.



Competitive Experience - Practices Twice a Week Price \$335 - Tryouts Start Oct 30th - Season Starts December 2023

For those ready for higher competition and broader challenges. No cost to register for tryouts.

New This Season!

- MHS Basketball Program Partnership A collaboration with Metuchen High School Basketball Coaches James Cardillo and Ryan O'Toole to elevate our orogram and strengthen our offerings.
- Coach's Clinic Volunteer coaches get specialized training from MHS Basketball Coaches and Players
- Social Events

Alongside seasonal events, we're planning a Metuchen HS game outing and exploring a college game visit this year. Stay tuned!

Two-Week Players Clinic A preseason prep like no other with Metuchen High School coaches.



COACH'S CLINICS STARTS NOVEMBER TRAVEL STARTS NOVEMBER REC & SKILLS CLINICS STARTS DECEMBER



WWW.METUCHENYOUTHBASKETBALL.ORG